
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  Celebration Awards go to children who have been: 
 Reflective; Resourceful; Resilient; Collaborative; Creative and Curious 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Swimmer of the week is Kai Lewis for his tremendous effort. 
 

 

 

School Attendance by Class  
(Our whole school target for 2016-17 is 97.5% Last year we achieved 96.5%) 

 

     Comets 97.1%     Satellites 99.6%      Endeavour  95%      Enterprise 97.6% 
 

Whole School Attendance this week is 97.37%  

 

All children that achieved over 97.5% last half term received an attendance pencil today. 
 

 
 

Celebration Assembly Every Friday morning we have a Celebration Assembly to 

congratulate and present pupils who have been awarded with a Celebration Award 

certificate, gold stars, Swimmer of the week and Accelerated reader certificates.  We 

would like to invite the parents/carers of those pupils who are to receive an award to join 

in with this special event.  If your child is to be presented with a certificate you will be 

invited to attend.  Please look out for the invite in your child’s book bag, should you wish to 

attend but will not be available on the said date, please let us know. 

 
 

 
 

World Book Day We will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 2nd March.  Please 

look out for the £1.00 World Book Day voucher which will be sent home on the day. 

Teachers will be sharing stories with the children in the afternoon.  We ask that the 

children come to school dressed up as a book character, however, please make sure that 

the children are suitably dressed for school  
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Comets – Olivia-Jane Knowles, Thomas Van Dop, Orla Scott, Leo Lambaise,  Satellites – 

Casey Lewis, Ellison Edwards, Harry Chamberlain, Evelyn Brooks ,  Endeavour – Billy 

Mann, Toby Kelly, Gyles Harley, Blessing Muzire, Enterprise – Claudia Fallas, Chloe Kelly, 

Abram Draper, Jessica Leach, Anais Baker  

Next time you are in school please look at the children’s work on display in the 

reception area. 

 

Gold Stars 

Ben Ashworth, Miracle Muzire, Florrie Laws, Jessica White, Maggie Clarke, Ameila 

Mackay, Riyo Arai, Gyles Harley, Blessing Muzire 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Enterprise –  Well done all! 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

A message from Enterprise There is going to be a cake sale on Friday 3rd March to 

raise money for a new friendship tree that will bring friends together in honour of Naomi 

Callow, who always found a way to solve problems.  The cakes will range from 20p - £1.50, 

so bring money. You can bring cakes that you would like to sell as well on the Friday 

morning. NO NUTS PLEASE!  The cake sale will be held after school on the Friday so you 

can dig into your cakes during the weekend.  It will be outside on the playground so 

parents can have some too. Please give any cakes to Abbi, Phoebe, Jess or Ella from 

Enterprise. 

 

This event has been arranged entirely by our students from Enterprise. 
 

The week ahead:  
Comets Café – Tuesday 28th February 

Satellites Maths Café – Wednesday 1st March 

School Closed - Monday 6th March for staff training  
 

 

 

Ducklings Our Reception children and staff were very excited as all the ducklings 

hatched this week.  The children arrived this morning to see all of the ducklings had 

hatched overnight. The ducklings are very chirpy and adorable!  


